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As the University Senate is a policy recommending assembly, its role in the context of procedure is advisory.  The suggestions listed below are the guidelines of the supporting document from MOTION 0304.AG.012.O that were not included explicitly in the list of “Guidelines for Prioritizing Funding Requests” section of the proposed FRGC Policy together with alternate wordings (see italicized text) that received Faculty Affairs Policy Committee (FAPC) consideration for inclusion [yet were ultimately not included] in the FRGC Policy.  Thus, this document is a repository of these suggestions.  FAPC did not take any official action on these suggestions.  This list of suggestions is a supporting document for this motion primarily to maintain a record of those ideas that were considered by FAPC.  It is offered here as a set of suggestions for FRGC consideration.  Clearly, whether or not to implement these suggestions is at the discretion of the members of the FRGC.
FREQUENCY OF REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS [left to committee discretion]
Request for proposals and allocation decisions will be made two to three times per year—this is to assist faculty whose projects have varied beginning dates.  The funds must be spent during the year for which they have been allocated.  Occasionally there is a late spring allocation when some unspent money becomes available but funds must be spent by June and can’t be used to “pay ahead” for a cost in the future.  This late spring allocation is uncertain and should not be considered part of the normal cycle of requests for proposals.

POSSIBLE STATEMENTS FOR APPLICATION DOCUMENTATION
· Applicants should note that their respective representatives could give them insight as to how well their proposal is likely to be received by the committee and that they should share the proposal with the representative in advance of deadline for proposals.  This may assist the representative in being able to argue for a request in a discipline outside of the expertise of the committee.  

· Proposals should include detailed budget information, and where possible, actual quotes for items should be incorporated.  Applicants should additionally note that due to limited resources allocated for distribution their proposed project may be funded partially and they may wish to prioritize the items in their request with this in mind. Attempts to be cost-effective in accomplishing the goals of the research will be recognized.

· Individuals may only receive funding for one proposal per academic year, regardless of whether they are listed as primary researcher.
· Exceptions: Identification of those items that are ineligible for funding such as:
· Applications from an individual who has not yet filed a progress report for previous allocated funds.  Individuals who have received FRGC funding in previous cycles and have not completed and filed a summary report are not eligible for additional funding.
· Expenses for individuals who are not members of the GCSU faculty

· Release time for scholarship

· Stipends for graduate or undergraduate students

